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October 10, 2017

Jerry Derr, Chairman
Dane County Towns Association

Dear Chairman Derr:

It is our understanding each district of the Towns Association is represented by one person, selected by that district.  The very definition of representative is “a person selected or chosen to act or speak for another or others”.  The Town of Blue Mounds Board of Supervisors believes, in addition to the two previous district representatives, our current district representative has failed to seek our views, regarding issues pertinent to the Town of Blue Mounds, by any means, including the telephone, email or by attending a regularly scheduled monthly board meeting. 

This extended period of failed representation to the Dane County Town’s Association’s Executive Committee, forces the Town of Blue Mounds to formally request a district realignment from District 4 to District 5 within the Dane County Towns Association.  Our suggestion would be to move us to allow the Town of Blue Mounds to switch places with the Town of Cross Plains. In addition to allowing the Town of Blue Mounds better representation, this realignment would also bring a better population balance between the two districts. 
We ask our formal request to be added to both a future executive committee and regular meeting agenda for discussion and the earliest possible action.
Sincerely,

Town of Blue Mounds Board of Supervisors

Cc:  Renee Lauber

